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Lori Forbes 
Virginia State LAOH President  
10804 Blackthorn Lane 
Henrico, Virginia 23233 

March 29, 2019 

To:  Officers and Members of the Ladies Ancient Order of Hibernians of Virginia  

Subject:  CALL TO CONVENTION 

As per Article V, Section 1 of the Virginia State LAOH Bylaws, I am issuing a Call to Convention for 

all Officers and members in good standing to attend the Biennial State Convention to be held August 

16-18, 2019 in Leesburg, Virginia. 

Please refer to the attached Virginia AOH Call to Convention for all details.  These details are also 

available on the Virginia State AOH website and the Virginia State LAOH website.  Please follow the 

link to register online or print and mail your registration form along with payment for the Convention 

Events. 

Please note that the Virginia LAOH State Board and Division Presidents invite all LAOH members 

and Lady Guests of AOH members attending the Convention to an Afternoon Tea on Saturday at 

3:30pm in the Breakfast Room.  Please RSVP to Angelina Crew at angelinacrew@aol.com, Margie 

McCarthy at mmmac1@verizon.net or myself at Lmfherself@aol.com. 

Division Presidents please forward a list of delegates attending to me no later than June 30,  2019.  

Please bring photo ID and updated and signed dues cards to enter all meetings. 

In Our Motto, 
 
Lori Forbes 
Virginia State LAOH President  

 
 

mailto:angelinacrew@aol.com?subject=LAOH%20Convention
mailto:angelinacrew@aol.com?subject=LAOH%20Convention
mailto:mmmac1@verizon.net
mailto:mmmac1@verizon.net
mailto:Lmfherself@aol.com
mailto:Lmfherself@aol.com

